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Redline Design Group, one of the top-performing Architecture, Interior Design and Graphic 
Design firms in Charlotte, NC, has announced that it has merged with Phillips Architecture PA of 
Raleigh NC. The combined firms will operate under the Redline name and be headquartered in 
Charlotte, NC. Founded in 2002, Redline specializes in Corporate Interiors, Automotive, 
Motorsports, Adaptive Reuse, Breweries & Commercial Office Design. 
 
Founded in 1989, Phillips offers Architectural and Interior Design services to more than six 
private and public sector markets in the southeast and nationally, including Life Sciences, 
Healthcare, Mission-Critical, Corporate Interiors, Retail and GSA projects. 
 
“Phillips is a strong brand with specialized expertise in markets that are complementary to our 
business,” said David Eve, President of Redline. “This strategic merger will take us to the next 
level in architecture and interior design and adds manpower and bench strength to our well-
established Architecture and Interiors practice. As a combined business, we can increase our 
capacity to provide regional and national, client-based and experience-driven, integrated design 
services.” 
 
“Culturally, our companies align perfectly.” says Jason Byrd, President of Phillips. “Client 
Relationships are the emphasis of both groups targeted at delivering creative yet cost effective 
design solutions with our clients to deliver positive outcomes. With Redline’s resources and 
national reputation, together, we have a tremendous opportunity to expand into new markets 
and better serve our clients.” 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.redlinedg.com/  

https://www.redlinedg.com/

